
From: Adam Gross <Adam.Gross@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Friday, September 23, 2022 10:28 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Reporting receipt of a meal  
  
Pursuant to MCC 2-156-142(d)(12), I am reporting that on September 22, 2022, I attended an event at 
the University of Chicago Crime Lab. The Crime Lab paid for dinner. Former Los Angeles Police Chief and 
Chicago Interim Superintendent Charlie Beck spoke about policing issues and training. The event was at 
Joe’s Seafood, Prime Steak & Stone Crab at 60 E. Grand. I attended in my official capacity as Executive 
Director of the Community Commission for Public Safety and Accountability. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Adam Gross 
  
  

Adam Gross 
Executive Director 
Community Commission for Public Safety and Accountability 
2 N. LaSalle Street, Room 725 
Chicago, IL 60602 
(312) 742-2274 
adam.gross@cityofchicago.org 
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